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1. Country/location of visit   
Kyoto, Kyoto University 

2. Research project 
Psychological symposium  

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2016.06.11 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
Unit for Advanced Studies of the Human Mind 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

I attended the psychological symposium and made a poster presentation in the main campus. 
Before symposium, they hold a talk session which done by Mr. Dai Tamesue, an ex-athlete and Dr. Shinsuke 
Shimojo, a cognitive neuro scientist. It was much more wonderful than I expected. Mr. Tamesue talked about 
many things for which, he has gotten the idea through his actual experiences as a medalist. The topics 
covered varied things; the relationship between audience and performance, body image, inhibition about 
paying attention to something, and so on. These kinds of discussions are very compatible with psychological 
discussion. I was so impressed. 
 The title of my presentation was ”Do capuchin monkey have the ability to discriminate age category for 
faces of other species?” Usually I do not have much opportunity to talk with researchers in Kyoto, so it was 
good to talk with them. However, it would be better if I had visited more posters because I could not hear 
about many presentations. I also visited the lab which I used to belong. I discussed about my experiment, 
which is still conducted. 
Together, this trip was very fruitful. 

6. Others 

I’d like to thank PWS for giving me this opportunity. 
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